
 

This is Mrs. Graham from Hammond River Valley Elementary School.  You are receiving this message 

because your child has been registered to attend Kindergarten at our school in the fall of 2021.  

Generally, we offer a meeting for parents in the month of January to Kick Off Kindergarten.  This 

meeting introduces you to the events that will be offered to your child to prepare them for entering 

Kindergarten in the fall.  Due to COVID restrictions we are not able to meet in person this year.  

However, we do have an online presentation for you.  This presentation can be found at 

https://youtu.be/ZrOuORDpDWA.  We will be sending this information via e-mail and it will be posted 

on our school web site.  After you have watched the presentation and have questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us here at the school.  Our phone number is 832-6023.   


